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Hi, I'm Mark Sausser Stream Habitat Manager with PFBC.  We are working with Loyalhanna Watershed
Association(LWA), and Western Pennsylvania Conservancy(WPC) on improving stream habitat in Loyalhanna
Creek.  PFBC designs and oversees construction of all the habtiat devices installed.   The sites we have
completed so far along route 30 have totaled 2000 feet upstream and downstream of peters road bridge.  The
property is open to the public for fishing as long as you stay along stream bank.  Property is owned by Laurel
Valley Golf Club and Seton Hill.  Funding was awared to LWA provided by Richard King Mellon Foundation. 
Work will continue on improving another 2400' this summer located on the boundry line of rolling rock property
downstream to Ligoner Beach.   LWA is attempting to secure funding from The Mellon Foundation for another
1.5 miles of stream improvement for Loyalhanna.  Support and praise is very welcomed and thank you.
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